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--Email From External Account-- 

Dear Sirs  
 
C12 objection 
 
I have visited friends in Tyler Hill twice in recent years and love the green countryside and rural character of the 
area.  The peace and quiet are such a nice retreat and setting whilst having bird song as the backdrop.   
It saddens me greatly to think that instead of walking along public rights of way or a cycle route on the National 
Cycle Network which is surrounded by history and open fields it would be walking through, and next to, an 
extremely large new build car filled housing development.  
Who would want to walk anywhere near that to relax and take in 'fresh air'? 
 
My friend's children attend the local primary school which is to be demolished and rebuilt.   
I feel sorry for all of the children that go to that school in the future.   
 
Please remove C12 from your draft Local Plan. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
Mizuho Okazaki (Ms.) 
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